NCSG Questions for Discussion with Goran Marby


1. [bookmark: _GoBack]We are grateful for your invitation to meet for dinner in Montreal.  Please be assured that we will have a variety of different members there to meet with you and discuss issues and random matters.  My lateness in response speaks to the more general problem of work overload and burnout which I would like to discuss more generally below.  Thanks very much! 

2. As we have stressed before, we have a difficult time bringing our new members up to speed, to a level where they can participate usefully on PDPs and committees.  It would be very helpful if ICANN would hire a research librarian, to help volunteers navigate the website, find documents, and understand the context and possible relationships among the document holdings.  We are trying to strike a balance between being open to all non commercial members who are interested in the DNS, but who may not have the background and experience to necessarily write comments or contribute to committee work, and becoming an SG of academics (something we have been accused of recently).  This is difficult.  Any help you could provide would be welcome, and we feel this is an ongoing discussion that needs to take place.

3. Unfortunately, the other side of the non-contracted party house has expressed disinterest in meeting with us in an intercessional, and has proposed only a one day add on meeting in Cancun.  While we are grateful for this concession, it will be considerably cheaper than a separate meeting.  Is it possible for us to use some of the funding that is in the budget, for our members to get together for an additional day, to discuss our role as NCSG in the light of upcoming MS model changes?  We need that time together.





